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Main Street Bridge southbound to close to traffic for safety improvements 

Jacksonville-- The Main Street Bridge will be closed to southbound traffic Wednesday, January 

30 from midnight to 5 a.m. to allow crews to install wrong way pavement markings and overhead signs 

on the southbound ramps to the bridge. Drivers will be detoured to the Acosta Bridge via Bay Street and 

Jefferson Street.  
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